From: Jay Francis <underpike@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 8:20 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Please consider a better COLA for Pers 1. It has been too many years with out a raise. In these very expensive days, it is a
challenge trying to keep up with the cost of living.
Jay Francis

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.




